
 

 

 
Our ref: GRCR/GR 15.19 
14 December 2010 
 
Mr. David Archbold, 
Managing Director, 
Information and Communication Technology Authority, 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers, 
P.O. Box 2502GT, 
Grand Cayman. KY1-1104 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re: Public Consultation on FLLRIC Implementation – CD 2009-1 
 
Further to the procedures set forth in the Authority’s 23 November 2010 email 
regarding “Final steps in the record of the FLLIRC Phase 3 proceeding,” Cable and 
Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as “LIME” (“LIME”) notes that it has not 
received comments from any other parties in this proceeding.  As a result, LIME is not 
filing reply comments.  However, LIME reserves the right to file reply comments in the 
event other parties submitted comments.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you should have any questions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Ltd. d.b.a. LIME 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
__________________ 
Anthony Ritch, Country Manager, LIME 
 
c.c.  Donald Austin, EVP Legal Regulatory and Corporate Affairs, LIME 

Frans Vandendries, VP Legal Regulatory and Corporate Affairs (Central) 
FLLRIC Distribution List 


